
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 17, 2017 
 
Shannon Murphy 
Smuggler Gold Mine, LLC 
P.O. Box 661 
Cripple Creek, CO 80813 
 
RE: Smuggler Gold Mine; DRMS File No. P-2012-011; Notice of Inspection 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has been trying to contact you regarding an 
upcoming inspection of the Smuggler Gold Mine NOI. Please be advised that we will be inspecting 
your operation on February 27, 2017.  The Division expects to be on site between 1:00pm and 1:30 
pm. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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